May 22, 2024

Our Attorney, Steve Joncus has filed a lawsuit against EWEB to allow us, at the very least, to have utility meter choice.
Please donate here to help us win this important lawsuit.
Let us know if you would like to be a plaintiff in the lawsuit! Please use the contact form https://familiesforsafetechnology.org/contact-us/  on our website to write a short statement about why you don't want to have a smart meter on your home. Please include your name, phone number, address and if you are ADA emf disabled and/or electro sensitive.
You will be added to our TRO (temporary restraining order) and not have your utilities shut off for having an Analog meter.

In Solidarity!

Families for Safe Technology





